
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Tuesday, Oct. 2nd: 

There is a Yearbook Club meeting today for all committees in room 219 from 2:50-4:00.  Be 

prepared to share your theme with the group and then vote on which one you like the 

best.  Make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

In High School and Beyond Night news: Last Monday all students were given a flyer about the High 

School and Beyond Event.  All students were also given a half sheet of paper about the event.  If you fill 

out the half sheet with your parents and put it in the basket on the counseling center counter you will 

be entered into a raffle to win some Gateway Gear.  Hope you can make it to the event on Tuesday 

October 9th. 

With the High School and Beyond event at Jackson coming up on Tuesday, October 9th we are having our 

annual high school and beyond spirit week. This Friday is the first High School and Beyond spirit day and 

the theme is Gateway Guardians, so be sure to wear your Gateway gear or blue and gray clothing this 

Friday! On Monday the theme is college day, so be sure to wear your favorite college gear. Finally, next 

Tuesday will be Jackson high school and college sweatshirt day! 

IN Fundraising news… Today is the last day you can collect COOPS.  Remember to get registered and 
bring in your coupons to the office.  The last day to turn in magazine sales is Tuesday, October 
9th.  Once again the magazine fundraiser ends on Tuesday, Oct. 8th. 
 
The sixth grade social is on Monday, Oct. 8th, from 3 until 5pm.  Tickets are $4 with an ASB card 
or $5 without one GBN -  and can be purchased from the office before school and at lunch on 
Thursday, Friday and Monday.  Hope to see you there.   
 
Thank you Gateway Guardians and remember – Guard your character! 

 


